Dudley SEND
Improvement Programme

18 DEC 2019

PROGRAMME UPDATE

SECTION 7. Ofsted Written Statement of Action (WSo0A)

On the 16 July 2019 Ofsted and the Care Quality Commission published their Joint Area Inspection Report
on the borough’s SEND offer and services.

Following on from this inspection we were required to submit a Written Statement of Action (WSoA) or
action plan outlining how we are going to improve our offer across the board over the next 18 months.

Our Written Statement of Action has been designed around the fourteen areas of concern raised by the
inspectors and was co-produced with our partners including the council, Dudley Parent Carer Forum, Dudley
Clinical Commissioning Group and Youth Justice.

As we await feedback and sign off from Ofsted, we continue to press ahead with developing our
improvement programme.

As previously mentioned, as soon as feedback is received from Ofsted we will share the document.

Contacts:
e [nterim Director of Children’s Services - Catherine Knowles cath.knowles@dudley.gov.uk
e Interim Assistant Director Children’s Services - Helen Ellis helen.ellis@dudley.gov.uk

e SEND Manager - Sue Powell — susan.powell@dudley.gov.uk

e SEND Team Manager - Rob Bennett robert.x.bennett@dudley.gov.uk

e SEND Programme Manager — Simon Hickman simon.hickman@dudley.gov.uk
e SEND Programme Manager — Paul Klein paul.klein@dudley.gov.uk

www.dudleyhealthandwellbeing.org.uk/sendimprovement
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